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Academic Success: 
Striving for Excellence 

As the 2021-2022 school year 
began, one thing that 
educators across the globe 
identified was the diminished 
amount of academic stamina 
that many students have 
experienced over the course of 
the last two years. While 
students at Unity High School 
have shown signs of similar 
struggles, the academic results 
of Trimester I indicate high 
levels of resiliency and drive! 
Less that 7% of students 

experienced a failing grade on 
their report card. As we look 
for continued growth and 
success, continued emphasis on 
curriculum content and high-
level performance will remain 
at the center of what occurs on 
a daily basis. The goal is to 
ensure students are in the best 
possible position for post-
secondary success. Connecting 
rigorous classroom instruction 
with real-world application 
will produce positive results. 

Educational research indicates that student 
engagement in extra-curricular activities leads to 
increased academic success. Unity High School offers 
students the opportunity to participate in some of the 
most successful extra-curricular activities in the state 
of Wisconsin. While many consider extra-curriculars 
to mean athletics, the scope goes well beyond sports 

and student athletes. Unity High School students are 
able to join various incredible clubs such as FBLA, 
FFA, SkillsUSA, Student Council, National Honor 
Society, and the Migizi Club. Students also have the 
chance to experience success in Forensics, Quiz Bowl, 
and the Unity Drama Club. Overall, the aim is to 
provide all students an excellent chance to engage! 

Exciting Events 
Check out the Unity Website 
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UNITY EAGLES 

Importance of Extra-Curricular Engagement 
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Congratulations to Harrison Zipperer 
and Austin Hursh for receiving All 
Conference honors for their 2021 
soccer season. The Soccer team had a 
great year and Austin and Harrison 
were major factors in that success! 

During the week of November 8th, the 
Unity FFA chapter members traveled 
to Stevens Point for the FFA Mission 
and Impact Leadership Conferences. 
They attended some excellent 
workshops and had a great 
experience. 
On Wednesday, November 10th, the 
Unity Student Council and National 
Honor Society members hosted an 
excellent American Red Cross blood 
drive!  

The Unity FFA Chapter assembled more 
that 275 sack lunches and delivered 
them to local farmers early in November 
while they were in field harvesting 
crops. The leadership and service of this 
activity was tremendous! 

“Practice like you have never won…compete 
like you have never lost.” 

 
Have you heard? The High School 
Band and Choir students are 
heading to Florida over spring 
break. Check out the Flower Power 
fundraiser to purchase some 
excellent holiday gifts while 
supporting their endeavor! 5 


